
Dear Parents, 

We hope you are having a great summer. The Legacy Academy Second Grade Team is 
preparing for this exciting school year, and we are anxious to meet you and your child! 

The 2nd grade teachers would appreciate the following donations for our classrooms this year.

These items are suggested for personal use.

● 1/2  inch binder (Larger binders will not fit in their desks with their books.) 
● 2 pocket folders with holes to go inside the binder 
● 2 spiral notebooks (Wide ruled)  
● 1 zipper pencil pouch 
● 1 highlighter
● 1 pink eraser

These items will be shared by all and do not need to be labeled. 

● cardstock-white or variety of bright colors 
● 1 white board mini eraser 
● 1 box of clear sleeves 
● 1 box of fine tip black Sharpies 
● 24 pack of colored pencils
● Ticonderoga Pencils 
● EXPO Low Odor Dry Erase Markers, Chisel Tip, Black, 6 Count
● Lysol wipes                       
● unscented baby wipes     
● gallon size baggies       
● sandwich size baggies     
● Paper towels 
● tissue 

*Please replenish supplies as needed. We are asking parents to send only the basic supplies. 
Do not send any toys or cute versions of supplies. We hope this will deter the students from 
sharing supplies.

Thank you for your support!
Legacy Academy Second Grade Team


